
 

Submitted by: 

M. Smith 

Announcement 
A reminder to staff and students: This is the last week of classes and 
there are many textbooks and library books that need to be returned. 
Please make sure that any and all books belonging to the school are 
returned as soon as possible. Thank you and have a wonderful summer. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes Yes   

 
 

Submitted by: 

SAYLISS 

Announcement 
Attention music students - a reminder to those musicians from Term 1 or 
Concert Band that the instruments you signed out are now due into Mrs. 
Sayliss today please.  If you have forgotten, or can drop them off during 
exams, please see Mrs. Sayliss at lunch to make arrangements.  As well, 
summer sign-outs are possible if you are a student in the music program. 
Please get the forms from Mrs. Sayliss if you are interested. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Yes   

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

T. Boom 

Announcement 
Happy Birthday to; 
Abbigail Wright-Gourlay 



And a Happy Birthday to all students and TSS staff that have birthdays 
over the exams and the summer holidays!! 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Yes   

 
 


